David Burton Chair, Strategic Planning Committee Maidstone Borough Council

15 December 2019

Dear Mr Burton

## Call for Sites Submission 318, Pagehurst Farm, Staplehurst

The owners of Pagehurst Farm have opted a large acreage into the Call for Sites exercise. I estimate that they have spent £0 on presenting their case to the council. If they are not prepared to invest more than £0 in presenting their case, they are acknowledging that there is no justification for this land to be considered for development, otherwise they would surely have presented it.

I am hoping that the council will rapidly reject this as it is simply a punt with no merit and nothing to recommend it.

Cc Marden Parish Council